
22 April 2013 

Ms Marlene Tucker 
Alg Executive Director 
International Air Services Commission 
GPO Box 630 
Canberra ACT 2601 

DearMs~~ 

Amendment to Application for Capacity Allocation- Papua New Guinea 

On 5 April 2013, Qantas applied for 27.5 tonnes of freight capacity on the Papua 
New Guinea route. We wish to increase the amount of capacity requested to a total 
of 35 tonnes. 

We would be pleased to provide any further information the Commission may 
require. 

Yours sincerely 

TonyWheele 
Executive Manager 
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